
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good morning 5N! 

Wow, what a strange week this has been! I’m writing to say a big hello and that 
I miss seeing your faces each day but I know that once we’re back in school, 
we’ll all have a lot of fun catching up and sharing our stories of this unusual 
time.  

This week, when I’ve been at home, I have spent a 
lot of the time reading. I’m currently re-reading all 
of the Harry Potter books as they do a fantastic 
job of making you feel like you’re a part of the 
wizarding world as you read. Have you started 
reading any great books while you’ve been at 
home? 

 

I’ve also been into school with a few other 
teachers and we’ve been taking ‘social 
distancing selfies!’ and have enjoyed taking part 
in the (exhausting!) Joe Wicks work out every 
morning.  

 

I’d love to hear from you and see what you are getting up to at home. You can 
email me at year5shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk with pictures or a message 
to let me know how you’re getting on. I hope you’re all safe and happy and 
can’t wait to hear from you soon! 

Miss Newman (AKA Medusa)   
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